
 

Scottish Police Federation 

5 Woodside Place Glasgow G3 7QF 
 

 
JCC Circular 58 of 2014 

 
Ref:  CS/LS 

 
 

                     8 December 2014   
  
Dear Colleague 
 
Police Scotland 2015 Pension Reforms Survey – Information 
 
The SPPA are conducting a survey within Police Scotland around awareness of the 2015 
police pension reforms.  The attached document contains the survey link. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Calum Steele 
General Secretary 
 
 



 

 

Police Scotland 2015 Pension Scheme  - Awareness Survey 
 
The Scottish Public Pensions Agency (SPPA) are conducting a short survey 
to better understand current awareness surrounding the new Police Pension 
Scheme arrangements effective from 01 April 2015. The results will be used 
to help SPPA develop and deliver a range of communications products to 
inform active members about these changes.   
 
Survey Link 
 
 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/police_2015
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/police_2015

